BOMBER BOOSTERS MEETING MINUTES
September 04, 2012 Finial

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm by President Bonnie Mitchell. The following board members
were present: Brent Andrews, Cindy Utecht (Secretary), Glenn Zuroske, Lori Maier, Don
Meares, Kim Oates (vice-president), Kathy Piper, and Jeanie Zorich. Also present was Athletic
Director Mike Edwards. Not present: Wes Meares (Treasurer), Sid Hall, John Andrew, and
Kristine Boynton.

- Minutes from August meeting were amended and approved.

Treasurer’s report (Wes Meares)

- Wes was out of town on business.

New Business

- Need a new committee for scholarship. Kathy Piper and Don Meares volunteered to be on
the committee. Bonnie requested that they come up with a scholarship amount that can be
budgeted into this fiscal year. January is the announcement of the scholarship and April is
the month to make the decision of the scholarship winners.

- Bomber Wagon Tailgate Party: Tailgate Parties are allowed as long as no food is served
when visiting our opponents home turf. Booster ideas for home game tailgate parties are a
special dinner between 5:30pm to 6:30pm with music, membership table, prize give-aways.
Bonnie will get a flyer ready for Walla Walla game.

- Needing a Volunteer Coordinator, Jeanie Zorich volunteer. Wes Meares can pass along the
database he has created.

- Need booster board at Open House Sept 19th to pass out flyers. A booth will be set up to
sell memberships and have a volunteer sign up list.

Athletic Director’s Report (Mike)

- Fall Sports are going strong.

- Lonnie Pearson recognition night for the Hall of Fame on September 14 may be put on
hold.

The night did happen as planned.

- 1A State Softball is for sure being held at Columbia Play fields in May 2013. 4A Tennis
maybe held at Richland High in May 2013. Still waiting on word for 4A Baseball (waiting
on Seattle Mariners baseball schedule).

Ongoing Business

- Concessions (Kim)

- Everything should be ready to go for September 14th first home football game. There will

be the Coke Trailer on the visiting team side and a club will be in charge of running it.
There will also be a club and the dance team helping in main concessions. Kim will be at
the stadium by 2pm for set up.

- Membership (Kristine)
Cindy mentioned they have about 50 members who have sign-up at Fall Clearance Night

and Registration day.

Around the Room

- Mike mentioned the stadium press-box is being fixed-up and cleaned-out and was wondering
if bomber boosters could help out with purchasing stools. Motion Passed: $600 for stools
for press box.

- Next meeting Tuesday, October 2nd at 6:30pm.

- The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM.
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